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Banpu Grants Financial Supports to Chiang Rai Earthquake Victims 

 

On June 20, 2014, Banpu Public Company Limited, represented by Mr. Chanin Vongkusolkit, Chief 

Executive Officer, (3rd from the left) donated THB 1 million to the Engineering Institute of Thailand 

(EIT) Under H.M. The King's Patronage. The THB 1 million financial grant will be used for supporting 

"The Engineering Volunteer Project for Chiang Rai Earthquake" in dispatching engineering volunteers 

to conduct the engineering analysis on structural damages of buildings and houses effected by the 

recent earthquake as well as demonstrating reconstruction methods for local technicians to help 

repairing the victims' damaged households in the area. 
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